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The	ICANN	Business	Cons*tuency	(BC)	submits	the	comment	below	(and	aTached),	regarding	the	
ICANN	Fellowship	Program	Applica*on	Process	Review.		hTps://www.icann.org/public-
comments/fellowship-applica*on-process-review-2016-06-14-en	

The	BC	strongly	supports	proposed	revisions	to	the	Fellowship	program	that	would	give	priority	to	
applicants	from	underserved	and	under-represented	communi*es	who	express	financial	need	to	
aTend	ICANN	mee*ngs.		

We	also	support	an	emphasis	on	diversity	(in	terms	of	gender,	sector,	region,	and	experience)	as	part	
of	Fellows	selec*on	criteria.

As	part	of	this	push	for	diversity,	the	BC	would	like	to	strongly	encourage	the	inclusion	of	more	Fellows	
from	global	south	businesses	,	including	small	businesses.		The	BC	stands	ready	to	work	with	
Fellowship	program	staff	to	help	these	aTendees	learn	about	ICANN	and	to	support	their	ac*ve	
par*cipa*on.

The	BC	recommends	as	part	of	this	review	the	provision	of	sta*s*cs	on	the	performance	of	the	
program	with	respect	to	different	stakeholder	groups		(government,	business,	civil	society,	technical	
and	academic	community.)	The	result	obtained	would	help	focus	more	on	disadvantaged	
community/ies	as	part	of	process	of	advancing	balance	in	community	par*cipa*on	and	diversity.

This	comment	was	dra[ed	by	Andrew	Mack	and	Jimson	Olufuye	and	was	approved	in	accord	with	our	
charter.

—
Steve	DelBianco
Vice	chair	for	policy	coordina*on
ICANN	Business	Cons*tuency
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